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RECRUITING AND RETENTION 

WARRANT OFFICER STRENGTH MGR.

PHONE: 512-782-1989
EMAIL: Devane.r.love.mil@mail.mil
WARRANT OFFICERS WANTED!  The TXARNG would like to welcome our newest warrant officer CW2 Reginald Jackson.  Mr. Jackson will be working in the Army G6 as an Information Services Technician (255A). 

In addition, I would like to also welcome two additional Warrant Officer Candidates: 

WOC VO, MY (255N) Network Management Technician 
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WOC Vo will be working for the JFHQ-TX Staff J6 as the Network Management Technician.
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WOC Aguilar, Juan (255A) Information Services Technician
WOC Aguilar will be working for the 102nd GSB TIOG as the Information Services Technician.  
